
  

Dear P6 Parents/Guardians, 

 

1. In light of the recent school closure due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we wish to 

inform you that MOE and SEAB have scaled down the scope of the PSLE so that 

your child/ward will be able manage better when school re-opens. Our P6 

teachers will use the curriculum time that is freed up to help all our students 

bridge learning gaps that could not be adequately addressed through Home-

Based Learning. 

 

2. The following table shows the topics that will be excluded from the Preliminary 

Examination and PSLE for Mathematics and Science. 

 

Subject Topics Excluded 

Mathematics P6 content under: 

Speed 

Pie Charts 

Solid Figures & Nets 

Volume  

Foundation Mathematics P6 content under: 

Pie Charts 

Volume 

Geometry 

Standard and Foundation 

Science 

Interactions Within the Environment 

 

 

 

Thank You. 

 

Regards, 

Mrs Tracey Hoa 

Head of School Examinations 

 

This is a computer generated letter. No signature is required. 

 


